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  NEW WEBSITE: 
All Health System COVID-19 Employee Resources can now be found on a 
new website. This does not require being on the intranet or any password. 
One click from anywhere, and you are in. 

  SOCIAL DISTANCING:
The city and region have expanded social distancing measures  
in order to slow the spread of COVID-19 so that health systems are able 
to manage the influx of newly infected patients. We strongly support 
these measures. Please help us educate others in your communities and 
networks to help keep you, your colleagues, and New York safe. 

  CANCELING CASES: 

All non-urgent elective surgical and procedural cases are being canceled 

 in order to free up space, staff, and supplies to assist in the COVID-19 response. 

Staff formerly working in those areas will be utilized where needed most. 

https://www.mountsinai.org/about/preparedness/coronavirus/staff-resources

